
 PHONE: 705-429-2525  

FLUSHING NOTICE 
 

PLEASE BE ADVISED THE NEXT SCHEDULED FLUSHING DATE IS: 
 

Thursday, April 22 2021 BETWEEN 9:00 AM AND 2:30 PM 
For Rosemont & Hockley Distribution Systems 

 
PLEASE BE AWARE DURING FLUSHING RESIDENTS MAY EXPERIENCE LOW WATER 

PRESSURE AND DISCOLORATION FOR SHORT PERIODS OF TIME. 
 

TO ALLEVIATE DISCOLOURED WATER PLEASE OPEN TAPS IN YOUR HOME 
(PREFERRABLY LAUNDRY SINK OR BATH TUB) UNTIL WATER RUNS CLEAR. BEFORE 

DOING LAUNDRY, IT IS RECOMMENDED THAT THE TAPS ARE OPENED AND WATER IS 
FLUSHED BEFOREHAND. 

 
 
 
 


